
2010 Betts Reunion 

“OF ALL SAD WORDS, TO THOSE WHO CARE, THE SADDEST OF THESE, 'WE WON'T BE THERE', THOUGH FAR APART WE'VE 
ALWAYS BEEN,  LET’S NOT FORGET THAT WE ARE KIN, THE BETTS BLOOD, THROUGH HEART AND VEIN, 

WILL COURSE ITS WAY WHILE WE REMAIN, I'M GROWING OLD, I'LL SAY GOODBYE,  AND COUSIN, YOU WILL ALSO DIE,  
AND THEN, PERHAPS,  WE'LL CHANCE TO MEET,  WHILE STROLLING DOWN THE GOLDEN STREET,  HOW WILL I KNOW YOU 

ARE HE,  WHO I HAVE LONGED SO MUCH TO SEE?” 

Author unknown (but wise)” 

 
Dear Family, 
 
Please put the reunion on your calendars for this year and plan to attend if at all possible. 
This year we are going to do something a little different than in years past where we all take the time to introduce 
ourselves and our family members rather than having a “formal” program. So please come prepared to tell about 
yourselves and your family members. This will be more of a group sharing of information about each other than 
learning about figures from the past. 
 
Remembrances 2009-2010 
Jacquelin Delores Betts   b. December 4, 1923 d. October 23, 2009 
Ruby Jeanette Laing Patterson  b. August 1, 1926  d. October 26, 2009 
Dianne Faith Rudd Leynes   b. December 8, 1967 d. February 7, 2010 
Elizabeth Betts "Liz" Hamilton  b. September 8, 1931 d. February 19, 2010 
Phillip Loye Blount, Sr.   b. November 17, 1938 d. February 27, 2010 
Mildred Dorothy Cottle Duke  b. November 1, 1922 d. April 15, 2010 
 

 
REUNION INFORMATION 
When:     October 31, 2010 
Where:    Franklin Baptist Church 1002 Bettstown Road, Bainbridge Georgia 39819 
                Church Services 11:00-12:00 
                Covered Dish Luncheon will start at 12:30 
Presentations:  Our family, it is your story 

 
Please bring a dish large enough to feed your family plus one.  
Out-of-town families need not bring anything but your smiling faces. 
 
We always encourage everyone to come and attend church at Franklin on this day of family 
remembrances. This year there will only be one-half (1/2) hour between the end church service and 
the beginning of the luncheon to allow those who choose to attend their own churches time to arrive 
so please plan accordingly.  
 
There will be new pages to add to the Betts Book this year, so bring yours. 
 
Also bring any pictures or documents you might like to have included in next year’s update. This 
should include information about your family such as marriages, births or other important dates. 
 
One final thing, think about if there someone you would like to give a moment’s tribute to, each of 
you will have the opportunity so please speak up if you would like to take advantage of this. 
 

 
Information Contacts:  

Lamar Leynes  (850) 510-3298  email: leynesl@fairpoint.net 
Linda Scruggs  (850) 627-6347 
Nancy Suber  (229) 246-7709  email: ivybanks@bellsouth.net 
Ed Duke  email: eduke@surfsouth.com 
 
Betts Reunion Website: http://www.fairpoint.net/~betts_reunion/ 
Betts Reunion Email: betts_reunion@fairpoint.net 

 
We are always looking for new and interesting content to add to the website and the Betts Book. If you 
have anything, please bring it to the reunion or send it to any of the email addresses above. 


